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*** American Legislation and stuff ***

CONGRESSBILLSRECEIVED
>H.R.3163 [119th] - Military Chaplains Act of 2025

>H.R.3153 [119th] - Understanding the True Cost of College Act of 2025

>H.R.2974 [119th] - Training and Nutrition Stability

>H.R.2788 [119th] - End DWI Act of 2025

>H.R.2784 [119th] - Stopping the Theft and Destruction of Broadband Act of 2025

>H.R.2351 [119th] - To direct the Commandant of the Coast Guard to update the 
policy of the Coast Guard regarding the use of medication to treat drug overdose, 
and for other purposes.

>H.R.2390 [119th] - Maritime Supply Chain Security Act

>H.R.2035 [119th] - American Cargo for American Ships Act

>H.R.188 [119th] - Amtrak Transparency and Accountability for Passengers and 
Taxpayers Act

>H.Res.479 [119th] - Expressing the sense of the House of Representatives on the 
urgent need to appoint a Special Envoy for Sudan to address the ongoing conflict 
and humanitarian crisis and to advance United States national security interests.

>H.R.3794 [119th] - For the relief of Juana Maria Flores.

>H.Con.Res.35 [119th] - Exposing Congressional Drug Abuse Act

>H.Res.481 [119th] - Condemning the rise in ideologically motivated attacks on 
Jewish individuals in the United States, including the recent violent assault in 
Boulder, Colorado, and reaffirming the House of Representatives commitment to 
combating antisemitism and politically motivated violence.

>H.Res.480 [119th] - Requiring each Member, officer, and employee of the House of 
Representatives to complete a program of training in workplace rights and 
responsibilities each session of each Congress, and for other purposes.

>H.Res.458 [119th] - Providing for consideration of the bill (H.R. 2483) to 
reauthorize certain programs that provide for opioid use disorder prevention, 
treatment, and recovery, and for other purposes; providing for consideration of the 
bill (H.R. 2931) to direct the Administrator of the Small Business Administration 
to relocate certain offices of the Small Business Administration in sanctuary 
jurisdictions, and for other purposes; providing for consideration of the bill 
(H.R. 2966) to require the Administrator of the Small Business Administration to 
require an applicant for certain loans of the Administration to provide certain 
citizenship status documentation, and for other purposes; and providing for 
consideration of the bill (H.R. 2987) to amend the Small Business Act to require a 
limit on the number of small business lending companies, and for other purposes.

THEWHITEHOUSE
>MYTHBUSTER: There’s No “Pork” in the One Big Beautiful Bill — Only Wins



>Presidential Actions, Executive Orders - Leading The World in Supersonic Flight

>Presidential Actions, Executive Orders - Restoring American Airspace Sovereignty

>Presidential Actions, Executive Orders - Unleashing American Drone Dominance

>Presidential Actions, Executive Orders - Sustaining Select Efforts to Strengthen 
the Nation’s Cybersecurity and Amending Executive Order 13694 and Executive Order 
14144

>Presidential Actions, Presidential Memoranda - Eliminating Waste, Fraud, and Abuse 
in Medicaid

>Presidential Actions, Proclamations - National Ocean Month, 2025

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Takes Action to Lead the World in Supersonic 
Flight

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Reprioritizes Cybersecurity Efforts to 
Protect America

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Unleashes American Drone Dominance

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Restores American Airspace Sovereignty

>TRUMP EFFECT: Higher Pay for American Workers

>Presidential Message on the 81st Anniversary of D-Day, 2025

>Presidential Actions, Proclamations - Enhancing National Security by Addressing 
Risks at Harvard University

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Directs Review of Certain Presidential 
Actions

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Restricts Foreign Student Visas at Harvard 
University

>Presidential Actions, Presidential Memoranda - Reviewing Certain Presidential 
Actions

>Fact Sheet: President Donald J. Trump Restricts the Entry of Foreign Nationals to 
Protect the United States from Foreign Terrorists and Other National Security and 
Public Safety Threats

>Presidential Actions, Proclamations - Restricting The Entry of Foreign Nationals 
to Protect the United States from Foreign Terrorists and Other National Security 
and Public Safety Threats


